
From: Matt Atkins  
Sent: 05 December 2022 14:07 
To: Patrick Marfleet 
Subject: 2022/2255/P support 
 
Dear Mr. Marfleet, 
 
2022/2255/P Support 
 
My name is Matt Atkins, I work here on Lamb’s Conduit Street and am aware 
of the above application for GOSH. 
 
Our office is 100 yards from the site.  
 
I would like to voice my SUPPORT for the scheme.  
 
I am aware of some embarrassing ‘NIMBY’ behaviours from a very small 
number of neighbours – who I do believe should be rightly ignored. 
 
With thanks, your sincerely,  
 
Matt  
 
 
Matt Atkins 

Associate 

6a architects 

Rapier House 

40 Lambs Conduit Street 

London WC1N 3LJ 

 

 
 


